
Notice 

Date: October 1, 2010 

To: General Authorities and the Following Leaders of 
English-Speaking Units in the United States and 
Canada: Area Seventies; Stake, Mission, and 
District Presidents; Bishops and Branch Presidents 

From: Priesthood Department (801-240-4750) 

Subject: Secured Website on LDS.org for Church Leaders 
 

A new secured website is now available on LDS.org to help stake presidents, bishops, 
clerks, and executive secretaries with a wide variety of duties and responsibilities. The 
new site brings together in one place membership and organization information, 
leadership training resources, reports, announcements, and other Church applications to 
help leaders fulfill their callings. 

Some examples of what leaders can do using the new website: 

• Access the Church directory of organizations and leaders (CDOL) 

• Receive official communications from Church headquarters 

• Complete and submit missionary recommendations 

• Review confidential reports, unit statistics, and key indicators 

• View segments from worldwide leadership training meetings 

• Review and update the stake or ward organization information 

Leaders can use the new website at the meetinghouse, at home, and at other locations 
during times that are convenient for them. As the site helps reduce time spent on 
administrative work, it is hoped that leaders will have additional time for family activities 
and ministering to members. Leaders can access the new website at new.lds.org/leader. 
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